
Dear St. Mark Village Family, 
We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. 

We are thrilled to introduced ourselves as the new on-site primary care medical group! 

We are committed to enhancing the overall well-being of your community members, by 
providing preventive care, seamless care coordination, medication management, and a 
host of other services. 

Our physician, nurse, and support staff are dedicated to serving you to improve overall 
health, happiness, and dignity. Our care team work cohesively to develop personalized 
care plans for each resident, ensuring that your health goals and preferences are taken 
into account.

As we embark on this journey together, we invite you to get to know our medical care 
team better. We will be hosting a series of community events and meet-ups to introduce 
you to our team and services. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve you, it is our greatest honor. We are 
excited to be a part of your lives and look forward to establishing a strong, caring, and 
lasting relationship with every one of you. 

If you have any questions or wish to learn more about Curana Health, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to us. 

877-279-5960
medconnect@curanahealth.com
Or visit our website at CuranaHealth.com


